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CPSO essential offices will remain open

Thursday, January 9, 2025
Posted by Breck Scott

Sheriff Henry Whitehorn, Sr. would like to inform the citizens of Caddo Parish that all non-essential personnel
with the Caddo Parish Sheriff's Office will be off tomorrow due to expected inclement weather. However,
essential personnel, including those in the Patrol Division and the Caddo Correctional Center, will continue to
work their normal duty hours.

The Caddo Correctional Center will remain fully operational; however, in-house visitation will be suspended. The
district court is currently scheduled to be open, so our Tax Department will also remain open from 8 AM to 5 PM.
Please note that the Caddo Parish Juvenile Court will be closed throughout the day on Friday, January 10.

If you experience an emergency, please call 911. For non-emergencies, you can contact CPSO at
(318)675-2170.


